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To:  The Honorable Student Body of the University of South Florida Tampa Campus 

From: Student Government Tampa campus Leadership 

Subject: Week of May 3rd Updates 

Date:  May 7th, 2021 

 
 
Local Student Government 

 

• Held additional transition meetings with the Governor-Elect and Lt. Governor-Elect. 

• Met with SCED to discuss updates on the new Bulls Student Advisors SG Agency.  

• Attended virtual meeting to further discuss the design of the new Wellness Center. Saw 

some samples and gave input on the finishes, colors, and textures that will be present 

throughout the building.  

• Free Wi-Fi hotspots are available for check-out in the USF Tampa campus Library for all 

students during the summer.  

• The S & Z Administration has officially come to an end. It has been an honor to serve in 

these roles and we look forward to watching the next administration succeed! Thank you 

all and have a great summer!  

 

Spencer and Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.  


